
 

 

 

PG5.7.5 
Planning and Growth Management Committee 

From:	 
Sent:	 
To:	 
Cc:	 

Subject:	 

David Harrison <David.Harrison@phdmedia.com> 
Monday, June 15, 2015 1:54 PM 
Planning and Growth Management Committee; Toronto East York Community Council 

Categories:	 Communication 

The Annex Residents’ Association 

June 15, 2015 

Ros Dyers 
2nd floor, West Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen St. W. 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

email: teycc@toronto.ca; pgmc@toronto.ca 

Re: TEYCC Meeting June 16, 2015; PGMC June 18, 2015 PG5.7 -  Canada Post Plans 

The Annex Residents’ Association is in strong opposition to the proposed discontinuation of door to door 
delivery by Canada Post. 

We urge the City to take whatever steps are possible to maintain door to door delivery in the Annex area.  
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The high density of housing stock and lack of accessible sites for community mail boxes make the Canada Post 
plan impractical. 

Respectfully submitted, 

David Harrison 
Chair 
Annex Residents’ Association 

93 Bedford Road, Toronto, Ontario M5R 2K4 

This email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is 
privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. Dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-
mail or the information herein by anyone other than the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible 
for delivering the message to the intended recipient, is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, 
please immediately notify us by calling our Support Desk at (855) ONE-OMG1, or e-mail to 
Supportdesk@oneomg.com. 
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